
New for the 2011 American Cough Conference:  Abstracts are Being Accepted for Oral Presentation. 
 
Submissions Open: August 5, 2010 
Deadline:  April 1, 2011 
Notification:  April 15, 2011  
 
Abstracts are being accepted now for oral presentation at the 2011 American Cough Conference (ACC).  
A limited number of selected presenters will have 10 minutes for presentation and 5 minutes for 
discussion and audience questions.  There will be no poster presentations at the 2011 ACC.  
 
 
How to Apply: 

• Deadline for submission:  April 1, 2011 
• Abstracts must be submitted via email to the ACC Chairman, Dr. Peter Dicpinigaitis, at 

pdicpinigaitis@pol.net. 
• Abstracts must be single-spaced, limit of one page (Font 12, approx. 400 words) including title 

(all capital letters), authors and institutions (lower case).  
• The name of the presenting author, in the case of abstract acceptance, must be underlined. 
 

 
Acceptance Criteria: 

• Abstracts must contain new data not previously published or presented. 
• All accepted abstracts are embargoed from further publication or presentation until June 11, 

2011.  
• Authors must provide full disclosure, upon acceptance. 
• Authors/presenters of accepted abstracts must register for the conference. 
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